STEREO 96

400 ARDMORE BOULEVARD
PITTSBURGH, PENNSYLVANIA 15230
242-4300

Dear Listener:

Our log indicates that we were broadcasting the program

material which you have reported hearing at approximately l :52-l:5l am,
February 28, 1977.

We are a Skw non directional day time and directiocnal
northeast nighttime station.
We appreciate your interest in our broadcasts and thank

you for taking the time to send us your report.,

Yours very truly,

0, K (K oricle.

John R. Romick
Chief Engineer
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